
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thursday, November 1, 2018 2:54 PM
To: Karyna Shuliak
Subject: Re: Flights

morning! any word on if we should confirm your flights?

On Oct 31, 2018, at 6:45 PM, Karyna Shuliak <[REDACTED]>
> wrote:

Thank you so much! That's a good idea.

On Oct 31, 2018, at 6:29 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

Ok. I put the 3:10pm flight to Vegas on hold = The other 2 flight on 6th and 9th also.

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 31, 2018, at 5:44 PM, Karyna Shuliak <[REDACTED]>
<mailto:[REDACTED]> wrote:

Thank you so much Lesley! I will get back to you as soon as I confirm with Jeffray

On Oct 31, 2018, at 4:14 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

OPTIONS on Nov. 3 =Y to Vegas (limited availability...Let me know your Preference so =
can HOLD something

=A 1596 03NOV EWR LAS 0310P =547P
1 ADT 1850.20
TOTAL =ARE - USD 5550.60 =nbsp;

UA 224 3NOV EWR LAS 0528P 0805P
1 ADT =20.20
TOTAL FARE - USD 2160.60 =nbsp;

UA =nbsp; 1753 03NOV EWR LAS 0750A 1034A
1 ADT1850.20
TOTAL FARE - USD =550.60 =nbsp;

From JFK
=nbsp;
AS 1251 03NOV =FK LAS 0730A 1011A
1 ADT =32.20
TOTAL FARE - USD 1896.60 =nbsp; =nbsp;

From Vegas to ABQ Nov. 6 we can do:

WN 2209 06NOV LAS ABQ =nbsp; 120P 350P

\$328.98 per ticket

ONLY ONE =IRECT FLIGHT FROM ALB TO NY ON JETBLUE RED EYE

B6 =6 ABQ JFK 1159P =48AM

=/div>

=